ASU Researchers Seeking Youth To Lose Weight
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Researchers at ASU are seeking participants for a study on how a web-based diet and exercise
intervention program works to promote weight loss in children. The study is a joint effort of
ASU’s Human Performance Laboratory and Blue Ridge Pediatrics and Adolescent Health. Re
searchers at ASU are seeking participants for a study on how a web-based diet and exercise
intervention program works to promote weight loss in children. The study is a joint effort of
ASU’s Human Performance Laboratory and Blue Ridge Pediatrics and Adolescent Health. It's
limited to the first 50 children aged 9-14. Parents must contact the lab. The study will run from
early April to late June, and participants receive a $50 gift card for their participation. Call

262-3142 for information.




